
How	to	check	the	Astra	Schedule		

• Type	astra.uga.edu	in	your	web	browser	(use	Firefox)	You	will	get	errors	
if	you	use	any	other	browser.	You	must	be	on	UGA	campus!	

	

• Login	to	Astra	using	your	MyID	and	password,	click	“Log	In”	on	the	upper	
right	side	of	the	screen	

	
	

• Click	“Calendars	Tab”		

	
• Click	“Scheduling	Grids”	

	



	

• Click	the	Calendar	icon	and	choose	the	month	and	date	you	want	to	
search,	or	simply	type	your	date	in	the	block	that	says	“Today”		

		
	

• Click	the	green	arrow	located	next	to	the	Calendar	icon		

	
	

• Click	“Next	Page”	arrow	at	the	bottom	left	of	the	page	until	you	get	to	
page	18.	Building	1691	(HHSOM)	and	1692	(PAC	Orchestra	Room)	should	
be	on	pages	18	and	19	

	
	

• Room	numbers	will	be	a	4-digit	code	listed	next	to	the	building	number		

(ex.	1691	0200	for	room	200	in	HHSOM)		

	



	

• Times	will	be	listed	at	the	top	bar	going	across	the	right	side	of	the	
screen	going	from	left	to	right		

	
	

• Available	times	will	be	indicated	by	empty	white	blocks		

	
	

• Hover	over	any	filled	in	block	to	view	description,	start	time,	end	time	
and	a	box	will	appear	with	details	

	
	

	



What	to	do	after	you	check	the	schedule	
	
NOTE:	Performance	halls	are	not	listed	in	ASTRA.	In	order	to	see	Edge,	
Ramsey	or	Hodgson,	login	to	Maestro	and	check	the	room	calendars	
for	the	desired	performance	space.	(see	Maestro	Navigation	for	step	
by	step	instructions)	
	

• Once	students	have	found	the	room	they	need,	they	should	
email	musicreq@uga.edu	with	the	room	number,	start	time	and	end	
time,	date	requested,	purpose	of	the	room	request,	and	number	of	
people	involved	in	the	reservation.	

	
• A	reservation	is	only	complete	once	a	student	receives	confirmation	

that	it	is	scheduled.	Just	because	you	submit	a	request	and	it’s	
approved	by	your	instructor,	does	not	mean	that	it	is	scheduled!		
	

• Requests	are	accepted	on	a	first-come	first-served	basis,	based	on	
policies	regarding	room	use	within	the	School	of	Music.		

	
• IMPORTANT:	Please	allow	a	minimum	of	24	hours	to	hear	back	about	

a	room	reservation	request.	Thanks	for	planning	ahead.		
	


